
 

22nd September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To enhance our Egyptian topic, we have arranged for the children to visit Manchester Museum 
on the above dates. We will leave school at around 9am and return in time for usual pick-up 
arrangements. As we are catching the local bus it is vital that your child does not arrive late to 
school on that day. 
 
In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £3.50 to cover 
the cost of transport and admission to the museum. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. This contribution can be made via Parent 
Pay. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by 
school.  
 
All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish. If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this in 
as usual.  
 
Parent Volunteers: We would welcome offers of help from parents who could attend on the 
day. If you are able to help, please fill in the form below:  
 
https://forms.gle/MK245Ts195SAgSjM9 
 
We will advise you further closer to the time, although regrettably there will only be a limited 
number of places available. As ever, we would be very grateful for your support.  
 
Please ensure your child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 
arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the 
spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified. 
 
Many thanks,  
The Year 4 Teachers 

Year 4 Trip to Manchester Museum 
Tuesday 10th Oct 4C (Mr Salisbury/ Mrs Savage) 

Thursday 12th Oct 4B (Mr Burton) 
Friday 13th Oct 4A (Mrs Craven) 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/MK245Ts195SAgSjM9

